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Tine Mathiasen

From: Sarah Holyhead
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 3:28 PM
To: David Garcia
Cc: Tine Mathiasen
Subject: Resignation from Solid and Hazardous Waste Commission

Hi David, 
 
While I’m thrilled to now be working full-time for the Board of Supervisors office, that means I need to now resign from 
the commission. I’m sorry my tenure was short-lived, but I learned a lot in that short time. I wish you best of luck with 
your role going forward and can’t wait to see the evolution of the McCourtney Transfer Station! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Sarah Holyhead 
Administrative Analyst II 
Nevada County Board of Supervisors 
950 Maidu Ave, Ste. 200 
Nevada City, CA  95959 
Desk: 530-265-7076 
Mobile: 530-557-5444 
E-mail: sarah.holyhead@co.nevada.ca.us  

 
 


